From: Andy

To: Exhibits HNR

Subject: opposition to Bills 2351 and 2352.
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 6:22:45 PM
Hi;

I am a local tour boat business and am strongly opposed to restrictions regarding speed and
wake on the Willamette River. It has been regulated by OSMB for years and they have a good
handle on representing all user groups.

The Willamette River is a public asset and all users should be allowed to use it as they see fit.
It is a busy waterway and most users have been able to coexist and share the resource.

Thousands of people who don't have access for many reasons have an opportunity to
experience the river on our boats. We have been able give disabled people, children and
seniors access to a public resource that might be off limits without our fast, stable boats.
Restrictions outlined in Bills 2351 and 2352 can lead to unintended consequences that may
affect businesses operating on the river and limit future opportunities for access to all.

Thank you,

Andy Moos
Willamette Jetboat Excursions
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